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Dear Parents and Carers  

Thanks to our Sixth Form students for engaging with the Year 11 PD session this week and being on hand to give advice and in-
formation on the pathways and subjects available at Cox Green after GCSE’s.  I know that students value the opinions of their 
peers so having the opportunity to talk to each other about their experiences is of huge benefit to our student community. 

 

As the days are becoming shorter a quick reminder about keeping safe when cycling to school.  Please do ensure that bikes have 
lights and students are wearing a cycle helmet.  In addition, please ensure that students are wearing tights with skirts and all 
students have warm coats.  

Thank you to Mr Gullick and Unity for leading this week’s assemblies focussing on Black History Month.  Our values are Be Re-
spectful, Be Kind and Be Determined and at Cox Green we want to ensure that Black History Month is not a one off, that we cele-
brate each other and value everyone, at all times.  

  

I was delighted to learn that our Year 8 football team are through to the third round of the National cup after their win this 
week, and wish the Year 11 Boys and U15 Girls  the very best of luck in 
their National cup matches next week. 

 

We have a couple of events next week, Open Morning for prospective 
students on Tuesday and I look forward to meeting our Year 7 parents 
and carers at the welcome event next Thursday.   

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Edwards, Headteacher 
 

Weekly Calendar 
October - Week 2 Timetable 

 

Monday 10th October •  

Tuesday 11th October • A Midsummer Night’s Dream Rehearsals 

Wednesday 12th October  • A Midsummer Night’s Dream Rehearsals 

Thursday 13th October  • Year 12 Tennis Trip 

Friday 14th October •  

 
 

Cox Green Newsletter 
 

Newsletter 10th—14th October 2022 

Recent Letters  

• Attendance—Whole School Letter 

• Sixth Form Enrichment—Voluntary       
Assistance at Local Schools  

• Year 7 Relationships and Sex Education 
Letter 

• School Day Timings  

• Year 9—Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 

 

Dates for your diary 

13th October—Year 7 Parent’s Welcome Afternoon  2.45pm– 4pm 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool
https://twitter.com/CoxGreenSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3ACoxGreenSchool&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coxgreen.com%2F
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Attendance%20Letter%20to%20Whole%20School%20Sept%202022.pdf
http://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Letter%20-%20Sixth%20Form%20Enrichment%20%20-%20P5%252Wednedays%20-%20FORM%20LINK.pdf0
http://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Letter%20-%20Sixth%20Form%20Enrichment%20%20-%20P5%252Wednedays%20-%20FORM%20LINK.pdf0
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Relationships%20and%20Sex%20Education%20Letter%20Sept%2022%20Y7.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Relationships%20and%20Sex%20Education%20Letter%20Sept%2022%20Y7.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/school-day-timings-menu
http://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2022-23/Letter%20-%20DofE%20BRONZE%20-%20initial%20invite%20letter.pdf
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Star of the Week 

Mina Yetkin - For fully embracing life on the farm and developing a love of chickens. 

Harleigh Sumner - for being so proactive and securing further exciting work experience.  

Random Act of Kindness 

Natasha Sloan - for being such a kind and caring individual.  

Year 8 

Noah Bartlett &  Hector Anderson - outstanding 
contributions in science so far this term. 

Maya Ahmed - outstanding commitment and pro-
gress in Science 

 

Year 7 

Daya Tiwana - for an act of kindness when helping a 
pupil that had fallen. 

Jack Green - for displaying kindness during literacy 
focus to fellow pupils. 

Charlotte Harris - or expressing interest in joining 
multiple extra-curricular clubs. 

Harley Swift - for making a positive start since join-
ing Cox Green in multiple lessons 

Year 9 

Lily Compton - showing an excellent attitude in 
everything she does  

Lucy Hayward  & Georgina Ali - great work in PD 
session 

Mason Holley & Franky Friend - always helpful 
and pleasant during form time  

 

Celebrating Success 

Our Stars of the Week  

Sixth Form Stars 

 
If you have any items for the Newsletter then please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

 

Shakespeare Festival 

Year 10 

Joe McDonagh - for being an absolute gentleman 
and having great manners. 

Year 11 - Sophia Hussain - for star of the week for completing additional physics work and showing deter-
mination within the subject.  

Midsummer Night’s Dream rehearsals will 
take place on a Tuesday and Wednesday 

from 3pm to 5pm.  

4th and 5th October 

11th and 12th October 

18th and 19th October 

All cast will be required for  

each rehearsal. 

Tickets for the ‘A Midsummer Night’s 
Dream’  

will be on sQuid from Monday 10th 
Oct. £5 for Adults and                     

£2.50 for students. 

Public performances will be at 6pm on 

Thursday 20th October.  

mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com?subject=News%20item%20for%20Cox%20Green%20Chronical
http://www.coxgreen.com/
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200 Achievement Points    

 
 

Celebrating Success 

 
If you have any items for the Newsletter then please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

 

Forename Surname Reg   Forename Surname Reg 

Celeste Amon-Zawadzki 7.1   Prerna Talwar 7.7 

Mia Burrows 7.1   Lola-Mae Theophanides 7.7 

Poppy Burrows 7.1   Sophie Tull 7.7 

Liam Ford 7.1   Casper Walkeden-Egan 7.7 

Louise Peters 7.1   Grace Wallen 7.7 

Charlotte Plant 7.1   Daisy Woolley 7.7 

Jake Bailey 7.3   Ellie-Angel Constable 8.1 

Jamie Gillard 7.3   Grace Gealy 8.1 

Joshua Santacaterina 7.3   Hector Anderson 8.2 

Zubair Badhwal 7.6   Noah Bartlett 8.4 

Kristin Carney 7.6   Archie O'Connor 8.7 

Olivia Cecaro 7.6   Matthew Preston 9.5 

Christian Cooper 7.6   Alfie Aherne 9.6 

Lily-Mai Downs 7.6   Melody Atallah 9.6 

Hezekiah Freeman 7.6   Ruth Blackwell 9.6 

Lily Hill 7.6   Jeet Brar 9.6 

Riya Hulait 7.6   Chiedza Chademunhu 9.6 

Lucy Irvin 7.6   Hazel Chow 9.6 

Preston Kuan 7.6   Lily Compton 9.6 

Aneeza Pal 7.6   Noah Crocombe 9.6 

Ryan Qasim 7.6   Estanislao Darritchon 9.6 

Ruby Reilly 7.6   Harry-James Elliott 9.6 

Aleksandra Retz 7.6   Malick Eriksson 9.6 

Zoya Samadi 7.6   Asha Freeman 9.6 

Jodeane Sullivan 7.6   Aden Gazur 9.6 

Max Tierney 7.6   Theodoros Georgakopoulos 9.6 

Harry Anderson 7.7   Samuel Lambert 9.6 

Jayden Bisset 7.7   Mireille Larche 9.6 

Lyndsey Black 7.7   Ryan Lovett 9.6 

Lennie Burnett 7.7   Jessica Marks 9.6 

Annabelle Clarke 7.7   Ted Mizov 9.6 

Lincoln Doyle 7.7   Isla Moore 9.6 

Fraizer Florez 7.7   Holly Osborne 9.6 

Inaaya Fontenelle 7.7   Alvin Osmani 9.6 

Bethan Gardhouse 7.7   Alvaro Perez Tielve 9.6 

Sam Garside 7.7   Matthew Reed 9.6 

Charlotte Harris 7.7   Pixie Walkeden-Egan 9.6 

Cameron Hart 7.7   Jack Ward 9.6 

Ethan Pavia 7.7   Chloe Bavazzano 9.7 

Callum Rahman 7.7   George Norris 9.7 

Alfie Renouf 7.7   Summer Axten 10.3 

Elenora Rrozhani 7.7   Lily Kinnon 11.4 

Michael Shrimpton 7.7   Oliver Podbury 11.4 

        Lucy Sharpe 11.5 

        Nikki Moore 11.6 

        Amelia Staunton 11.6 

mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com?subject=News%20item%20for%20Cox%20Green%20Chronical
http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Sixth Form Enrichment—The Kitchen Project  

 

    

 
 

Student News 

 
If you have any items for the Newsletter then please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

Cox Green Meet at Maidenhead Park Run 

Congratulations to Amy who smashed her pb at  

maidenhead parkrun with 29.53  

Our Sixth form Enrichment programme got off to a strong 
start this term. Last week, the Kitchen Project got under-
way with their first practical session. Ms. Collier and Mr. 
Chinyangarara are working with the group to research 
and develop recipes that make good use of ingredients 
so they can work to a budget effectively and produce 
food that is healthy and quick to prepare. As the year 

progresses they hope to share their cooking with various 
community projects so if you have any suggestions as to 
how they might be able to do this we would love to hear 

from you! 

Please email enquiries@coxgreen.com  

Year 7 History - The Battle of Stamford Bridge 

Mr. Green has been really impressed with the work of 
7CHi3 who have created some amazing storyboards     
describing the events of The Battle of Stamford Bridge. 
Well done Isabelle B, Timothy C, Joshua S, and Abby D! 
Keep up the good work!  

mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com?subject=News%20item%20for%20Cox%20Green%20Chronical
http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Jamie’s Farm Visit 

Jordan Briley Yr 12- 

A group of Year 11 and Year 12 students went to Jamie’s Farm in Wiltshire for five days. We were assigned with 

a wide variety of tasks to complete throughout the week. The tasks included cooking, gardening, looking after 

wildstock and cleaning. These tasks taught us how to lead and show resilience, which we will all now take back 

to our normal school lives and develop more skills to help us in all aspects of life. Personally my favourite task 

was grooming the horses and picking their hooves out as I could get up close and personal with the horses. 

Overall at Jamie’s Farm my experience was all positive and I do not regret going.  

Josh Akerman- Yr 11  

At Jamie’s Farm we completed a variety of tasks given by the Jamie’s Farm staff. A couple of tasks we completed 

were animal feeding, cooking, gardening and many more. My first thought of the farm were very sceptical of 

what it would be like and how they would treat us. However, my final thoughts of the farm have changed and 

now I think the staff are very interesting, they treated us very well and they listened and understood us. My fa-

vourite part of working on the farm was herding sheep with Kaylin and Aysha. The reason this was my favourite 

because the sheep were making us laugh and I enjoyed wrestling a sheep into the wall.  

Kaylin Toffa Yr11- 

My experience at the farm was really good and exciting as I was able to try so many new things. Everyday I was 

able to try something I had not tried before such as herding sheep, feeding pigs and exploring caves. Overall my 

experience was amazing and made me learn things about myself.   

Lily Jackson Yr 11- 

Coming to the farm was a weird unexpected experience. At first it was very different to home life for some    

people. The farm is a safe place to chill out and to even tell others your feelings. The farm give you so many   

opportunities and teaches you so many different things and how to believe in yourself, love yourself and to let 

others in. When you realise your time at the farm is coming to a close you have already become close with the 

staff, animals and just the countryside so I say make the most of it! 

 

 

 

 

 

Student News 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Sport and Activity News 

Fixtures List 

Football News 

The Year 8 Boys Team travelled to The Winston Churchill School for the second 
round of the National Cup, running out 4-2 winners. The team played extremely 
well in their first game for Cox Green at 11-a-side, with goals scored by                   
Kaamil-Zaim Davis, Marley Campbell and a brace for Freddie Burnard. Other      
notable performances include solid defensive work from Sunveer Parmar and       
Noah Bartlett and excellent energy in midfield from Ollie Quelch.  

Player of the Match: Freddie Burnard 

Parent Online Workshops 

Our SAFE Team have put together a series of virtual workshops which are designed to help support parents and 
carers make deeper connections with their child and offer tips and help on dealing with some key issues. 

Tuesday 18th October 2022                                                    Anxiety Workshop 12pm - 1pm 

Tuesday 13th December 2022                                                     Grief and Loss Workshop 12pm-1pm 

Tuesday 14th February 2023                                                          Talking to Your Teen Workshop 12pm-1pm 

 

These workshops will be delivered on a virtual platform and a link to access                                                                      
will be sent via Edulink email to all parents. 

For more information please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Events & Notices 

Homework Club 
Thursday 3.15pm-4.15pm 
Drop in session for: 
 

• Help with research and projects 

• Quiet space to work 

• Free computer access 

• Use of online resources 

 

Calling all Year 7 
 

Don’t forget to pick up your school library card 

from the library. You will then be able to take 

out up to four books at a time for the loan of 

three weeks. You can also access your library 

account online along with all our online            

facilities. https://www.rbwm.gov.uk/home/

leisure-and-culture/libraries 

Library News 

 

 

 

Langley College  
Wednesday 12th Oct 

4pm – 6:30pm 

 

Henley College  
Tuesday 18th October   

5:30pm – 8pm 

 

Information 

Events               

for                  

Local            

Colleges 

Register on their web-

sites to attend. 

Bracknell & Wokingham  
College 

Wednesday 12th Oct   
9:30am – 1:30pm 

https://www.rbwm.gov.uk/home/leisure-and-culture/libraries
https://www.rbwm.gov.uk/home/leisure-and-culture/libraries
https://www.windsor-forest.ac.uk/
https://www.henleycol.ac.uk/
http://www.coxgreen.com/

